
METROCALL 
AMERICA’S WIRELESS NETWORK 

January 15, 2002 

VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL, RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Tom Dormann, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P O  Box615 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-06 15 

Re: Reauest for Cancellation of Certificate of Public Convenience and 
Necessity 

Dear Mr. Dormann: 

Metrocall, Inc. (“Metrocall”), 6677 Richmond Highway, Alexandria, VA 22306, 
hereby notifies the Kentucky Public Service Commission that it will no longer be 
reselling interexchange service in the state of Kentucky. Metrocall therefore requests 
cancellation of its authority to resell interexchange service and all tariffs that have been 
filed with the Commission related such authority, to include tariff filing 60-143 1. 
Metrocall also requests that its name be removed from the Commission’s list of utilities 
reselling interexchange service. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Please contact the 
undersigned if you have any questions, or if you require additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Shirley B. White 
Assistant Secretary 

cc. Laura Dawson, Director of Taxes, Metrocall, Inc. 
Steve Day, Director, LegislativeRegulatory Services, Metrocall, Inc 

69 10 Richmond Highway * Alexandria, Virginia 22306 - (703) 660-6677 
www.rnetrocal1.com 
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